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Nimblewill
is a wiry, upright growing perennial grass and is considered an 
invasive weed that invades lawns, flowerbeds, and gardens. 
It really stands out in cool season 
grasses, especially when dormant 
when the grass is tan colored. 
In summer, nimblewill is a lighter 
shade of green than most cool season 
grasses and has a very different blade 
texture, so again, it easily stands out. 
Nimblewill is a warm season, perennial 
grass. Winter Dormant Nimblewill in a Fescue Lawn once estab-
lished, it will green up as soil temperatures warm in mid-spring. It 
greens up about the same time or shortly after other warm season 
grasses, but long after cool season grasses begin to grow.

Bittercress
Is a winter annual that is a prolific seeding 
plant. Early spring weed control use can be 
difficult because herbicides have a hard time 
translocating through plants in cooler weather. 

Mowing the lawn short early March can reduce 
seed populations which will reduce plants for the following season.

WINTER DAMAGE
The snowy off-season has finally come and 
gone but it left some damage behind. 
 
Snow Mold is common with snow laying for 
more then a few weeks.  It leaves blotchy areas 
that should bounce back when the weather is 
more consistent and fertilization is applied.

Red Thread or Pink Patch
This is a common fungus that occurs in 
late spring.  The fungus is very mild and 
usually grows out in 2 to 3 cuts.  This 
fungus/disease only affects the grass blade 
not the root system.

REMINDERS!!
• Please remember to sharpen your mower blades prior to first cut 

this season and through out the year.

• Mow higher during the warmer months so lawn looks its best.  
  Cutting short and scalping will yellow out lawn and make it 

tougher to grow back in dry conditions.

• Remember to switch up the directions that you cut your lawn each 
week to help the lawn develop a little better.

• If you do any SEEDING in the Spring please let us know so we 
  can  work around it and make sure we can help your seed grow in 

  a timely  manner.

• If you do not have GRUB control scheduled this season please call   

  so we can explain to  you the benefits of that application.  

• Mark your calendars for seeding in the Fall
  Seeding is BEST in the FALL but if you wish to do any spot seeding

  in the spring feel free, but it’s usually a 50-50 shot. Please call the   
  office to get scheduled or view your account ONLINE and you can 

  get a price emailed to you immediately.

FINALLY, NICE WEATHER!!
HAPPY NEW YEAR AND THANK YOU FOR ALLOWING LANG’s LAWN 
CARE TO SERVICE YOUR PROPERTY THIS SEASON. 
For those who are RETURNING for another season, THANK YOU
for your LOYALTY. For our NEW customers, we welcome you to

our program. 

• Please make sure at anytime throughout the year if
  you have any questions or see anything that needs to be 

addressed you let us know ASAP so we can address the 
concern before it before it gets worse.
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VIEW YOUR PROGRAM ONLINE!!
We have launched our new online program effective immediately.  This tool will help us to be more interactive.  It will allow you to send us messages 
and also print and set up any parameters you wish for billing, payments, and viewing any old invoices.

Please go to:  langslawncare.com and select “YOUR ACCOUNT” then once in you select “CREATE NEW ACCOUNT” and follow the instructions
 (you will need your account number so call us if you don’t have it).
 
Any ideas you think that we can add to the program, please let us know... We hope you enjoy this new program.

PROTECT YOUR HOME FROM UNWANTED PESTS!
With summer barbecue season comes a host of unwanted visitors on your 

property. Mosquitoes, ticks, and fleas can get you and your guests down. 

However with our NEW COMPREHENSIVE PEST PROGRAM we can take 

care of all the summer’s unwanted guest with one simple program. This 

worry free approach enables us to offer you complete coverage, without 

pestering you at every turn. Give us a call today so that we discuss how we 
will get you the results you are after, without breaking the bank! Let us get 

rid of what bugs you!

TREE AND SHRUB CARE!!
If you currently are not a TREE and SHRUB customer and

would like more information please let us know. We offer

a “DETAILED” Plant Health Care program that will help protect 
your Valuable Investment. If its a few treatments or even a full 

yearly program our trained technicians will make sure your invest-

ment is protected. 

610-647-TREE (8733)
www.LangsTreeCare.com

610-647-PEST (7378)
www.LangsPestControl.com

We have a “CERTIFIED 
ARBORIST” on staff that will 

meet you anytime to go over 

your plantings and even if you 

need ideas on future plantings. 

Call us now to discuss.

GOT LANTERNFLIES???
The Spotted Lanternfly is the latest invasive pest to impact area 

landscapes. First found in lower Berks County in September of 2014, It 
has begun to spread rapidly throughout our service area. 

We offer a multi faceted approach customized for your individual 

landscape. This is designed to protect against all life stages from 

May to November.

KEEP THE BUGS OUT! 
Our perimeter pest control program is designed to keep those annoy-

ing spring time home invaders where they belong, outside. With our 

thorough treatment approach, we can help keep ants, crickets, and other 

annoying bugs from entering your home. Call now with any questions!


